
To Whom it may concern within the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

  

I would like to suggest that Trystan Matthews be given a chance to operate his recycling business on Whidbey Island.  If, 
as his letter indicates, Island county recycling rates are 7% lower than the state average, perhaps we should have an 
alternate company, creating some healthy competition.  I know that my daughter pulls stuff out of the trash, if I’ve taken 
the easy route.  Let’s set some good examples, please. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Margot Jerome 

819 Gleason Lane 

Langley, WA  98260 

(360) 221-6722 


